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Thursday 12th June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/carer, 

Year 6 Swimming 23/6/25 – 27/6/25 

This year we are once again taking advantage of our close ties with West Leigh Junior School to 

provide a week-long intensive swimming course.  Year 6 will be taken by coach to West Leigh each 

morning and return in time for lunch.  

In order to take full advantage of the swimming time we do ask that the children arrive at school 

slightly earlier than usual at 8:05 every day.  If you children arrive after the departure time, they will 

not be able to attend their swimming lesson and as a result will miss out on this important life skill.  

As in the past there will be no charge for these lessons as they are part of the National Curriculum 

for P.E. 

West Leigh Swim School insist that all pupils wear swimming hats and have a strict no goggles policy, 

unless they are prescription.  Your child will also need a swim suit, one piece for girls and trunks for 

boys, and a towel both clearly named to avoid loss. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr E Kyndt        

Vice Principal 

 


